
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4/11/12 

 

Dear Board of Education, 

Please consider the release from school on Friday April 20, 2012 at 1:14PM (Advisory, 6th and 7th 

periods) as a reward for students who have: 

1. Met KDE-approved College Readiness Benchmarks on the EXPLORE, PLAN, ACT, 
COMPASS, KYOTE, ASVAB or ACT Work Keys assessments (or) 

2. Shown “Good Faith Effort” on their 2012 state-mandated End-of-Course assessments: 

The positive reinforcement of students for putting forth their best effort on these state-mandated 

End-of-Course assessments, as well as for reaching their College Readiness Benchmarks prior to 

graduation will yield gains in student motivation. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

 

Sally Sugg 

Principal 

Henderson County High School 

 

 

Sally Sugg  

Coordinating Principal 

sally.sugg@henderson.kyschools.us  
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